
 
Dear Dr. James, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Li-Yuen Poy, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Brownsville, Texas. I was touched to have 
received such a generous gift and would like you to know it will be 
used and enjoyed often. I truly appreciate your contribution to my 
medical education. Thank you for your support of the School of 
Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students.  
 
Sincerely,  
Li-Yuen Poy 




